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Information Request DPU 2-2 

 

Request: 

 

Refer to the Company’s response to information request DPU 1-5. Please verify the accuracy of 

the data provided in Table 2 for the months of May, March, and April 2018. The average 

competitive supply price for these months drops below $0.5/therm, despite maintaining an average 

price of approximately $1/therm for every other month of data provided. 

 

Response: 

 

See Attachment DPU 2-2, that includes a tab labeled “Table 2-Incr Costs-Original” (that shows 

the data in Attachment DPU 1-5 filed in July 2020) and a tab labeled “Table 2-Incr Costs-

Revised” for the updated table.  The Company identified an error in the working file from which 

it derived the amount found in “Total Supply Costs Billed to R-2/R-4 Customers Served by 

Competitive Suppliers ($)” in Excel Columns D and E of “Table 2-Incr Costs-Original.”  The 

corrected data is reflected in “Table 2-Incr Costs-Revised.”    

 


